
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 June 2005 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 LETTER FROM THE NEW BRIGHTON PIER AND FORESHORE PROMOTION SOCIETY 
 
 A letter was received from the New Brighton Pier and Foreshore Promotion Society seeking retention 

of the New Brighton palm trees within the coastal district. 
 
 The Board decided that the letter be received and forwarded to the City Solutions Manager for 

consideration and a report back to the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


